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Please print and post at your vessel/ facility for all employees to view

Fleet Memo #49: 2019 Core Safety Training Changes

To all Mariners and Technical Crews,

Our old computer based training system offered several topics for general industry and human
resources, but did not sufficiently address the very specific hazards we encounter in our offshore
operations. Core Safety Training was developed in response to a need for focused training on those
issues.

In 2018, our old computer based training (CBT) system was replaced by the MTS SeaDrive units on each
of our TDI vessels. In transitioning to the new system, we have reviewed our past training as well as the
many new, maritime specific courses offered on SeaDrive. We have also narrowed our focus to topics
closely associated with our operations.

There is no longer a separation between Core Safety Training and computer based training. The
combined 2019 Core Safety Training is now delivered almost entirely by the SeaDrive system, with some

training packets remaining for topics not available as a computer based course. As a result, required
training time has been reduced by 2/3rds. The over 100 other SeaDrive training topics can be used to
supplement vessel HSE or presented to the crew as the weekly HSE meeting video.

Unlike in the past, students must be added and courses assigned in the SeaDrive by the Vessel Systems
Manager, Shannon Smith. Training Matrices with detailed explanations of the changes will be sent to
each vessel so your crew can start the new training courses and catch up on any that are expired or
missing.

Please contact me directly with any questions about the new curriculum or SeaDrive training system by
phone 979-220-4747or at ShannonSmith@tdi-bi.com .

Regards,
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Shannon Smith
Vessel Systems Manager
TDI-Brooks International Inc.
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